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Project Description: This 
project will construct an 
approximately 208 linear 
feet drainage pipe 
extension to an existing 
stormwater system on 
Westland Drive to help 
enhance roadway 
drainage. The current 
stormwater system in the 
project area relies on a 
roadside swale. The 
additional piping in this 
project will help increase 
capacity and flow on the 
south side of Westland 
Drive just east of the 
intersection with Morrell 
Road. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: May 17, 2021 
Notice to Proceed: August 16, 2021 
Contract Completion Date: February 12, 2022 
 
Current Contract Price: $40,613 
 
Engineering Department October 2021 Status: This construction contract was 
awarded at the June 15, 2021 City Council meeting.  
 
Project Designer: City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor: Ziggurat Development, LLC 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer: Randall Whitehead, PE (865) 215-2148 
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